
Doonies Claik
Good news for Doonies!  Our Longhorns 
have been judged in the Northern Long-
horn Breeders competition for best in 
breed, hopefully Graham will have good 
news later in November.

We have also found that our Eriskay pony 
Rhona is in foal and due around April.  
Our new rams have been busy boys and 
hopefully we will have a fine crop of 
lambs come March!  

Soon we will welcome a new addition 
of a registered Tamworth Boar, who will 
hopefully get on with our sow Ruby.  He 
is coming to us from Bill Quay Farm in 
Newcastle.  This farm has also bought 
one of our Longhorn bulls.
   

One other new addition is Binky.  Binky 
is a White Park calf and is being hand 

reared.  She is one of twins, her mum 
could not feed/would not feed her.  She is 
really cute and if you come to see her you 
may get the chance to feed her!  

Doonies Rare Breeds Farm,
Coast Road, Cove, AB12 3LT

01224 875879
dooniesfarm1@gmail.com

Winter opening: Weekends only 10am - 3pm


